
 

        
 
 

  
 
 
 
 
 

 

Dear Parent/ Carer, 
 

Starting on the week beginning Monday 7th March, we shall be starting our sports after-school clubs for 
this half-term. 
 
This half term the following sports clubs will be on offer: 
 

 Year Groups Club Start Date Collection From 

Mondays Reception, Years 1 & 2 Multi-Skills Monday 7th March 
Warnes Lane 
(hall if wet) 

We shall look at agility, balance, coordination in a range of sports, 
as well as looking at dance, and body management. 

Tuesdays Years 3, 4, 5 & 6 Dance Tuesday 15th March Hall 

We shall look at a range of different dance activities, with the children 
replicating some routines as well as choreographing and performing their own. 

Wednesdays Years 3, 4, 5 & 6 Netball Wednesday 9th March 
Warnes Lane 
(hall if wet) 

We shall look at skills such as passing and moving, defending and shooting, putting these into games of 
High 5 Netball, where the children will also be able to officiate, keep score and time keep. 

Thursdays Years 5 & 6 Sporty Maths Thursday 17th March Hall 

We shall be playing a few different sports, including basketball, cricket and soft-tip darts, 
whilst linking them to maths with some SATs-type practice questions. 

 
All clubs run for four weeks from 2.45pm-3.45pm and will be charged at £2 per week unless your child is 
in receipt of Pupil Premium funding, in which case they are entitled to one free club per half term. 
Collection will either be from Warnes Lane or the hall (please see the table above to confirm). Due to 
sporting fixtures, clubs may occasionally be postponed. If this is the case, we will inform you of the 
postponement and the new date for the club. 
 
There will be a limit as to how many children can be accepted into each club, therefore any children that 
did not attend a club last half-term will go top of the list. If the club is oversubscribed, the remaining 
spaces will be drawn out of a hat. Any children unsuccessful will be put on top of a waiting list for clubs 
in the following half term. A text message will be sent out after school on Friday 4th March to confirm 
whether or not your child has been allocated a place in a club(s). 
 
If your child would like a place in the club, please text the school office with your child’s name and the 
name of the club by no later than Midday on Friday 4th March.  
 
EXAMPLE TEXT 
Name – Year - Club 
 
Many Thanks, 
Mr A Goldsmith 
Sports Coach 

 

Headteacher – Mrs R. Lennon 
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